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Excursion to Epesses and to the Chateau de Chillon

Transmitted by the Observer from Switzerland


The Observer from Switzerland has the pleasure to invite all delegates and their families who would be staying in Geneva during the weekend (8 and 9 July 2000) to join the Swiss delegation for an excursion to Epesses and the Chateau Chillon on Saturday 8 July 2000.

Programme

8 h 45 a.m.:
Meeting at the bus stop, rue de la paix, next to the International Committee of the Red Cross (ICRC). Visit of the village of Epesses and wine tasting, at the invitation of the Community of Epesses and of its famous wine growers.



Walk (downhill) (about 30 minutes) across the beautiful landscape above the lake of Geneva to the village of Cully.



Lunch at the charming village of Cully

2 h 25 p.m.:
Boat trip (for 1 hour and 30 minutes) on the lake to the Château Chillon.



If time allows, visit of the old castle.

5 h 00 p.m.:
Return by bus from Chillon to Geneva.

NOTE: All expenses (transportation and wine tasting) will be borne by the observer from Switzerland, except for the lunch at Cully and for the entrance fee for the visit of the Castle of Chillon.

For organisational reasons, delegates who would be interested in participating in this excursion are kindly requested to inform Mr. Alfons Grieder before 30 June 2000 at the following address:

Alfons Grieder

SGCI/SSCI

Nordstrasse 15

CH 8035 ZURICH

Fax: (41) 1 3681743

E.mail: Alfons.grieder@sgci.ch

___________

